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The October 2023 Meeting was held on the 8h with 12 members present, The Club now has 49 paid 
members. The next Club Meeting is Saturday 18 November 2023 at 1:00pm at Marcos Pizzeria. Free 
food and last get together for the season. 

Treasury Report – Our checking balance is currently $3,289.96. 

Membership Form – New Form for the 2024 year will be posted on the web site on 1 November 2023.

Mower – The mowers will be looked over and readied for the next flying season. Special thanks to Roy 
Boyce who has done an excellent job in maintaining the mowers and ensuring they are always ready for
us when we need them. 

Field Rolling – We agreed that this benefits all of us and it will be done again next spring. Hopefully 
after a good soaking.

Membership – It was brought up that we may have to cap the membership if we reach a higher level of 
new members. This may be required for the manageability of our flying field should we ever get to that 
point.  .  

U-Control – We discussed having a paver installed on the right side of the flying field as a reference 
point for our members that fly U-Control models. It would be out of the way and wouldn't hinder the 
flying field for anyone.    
                                             
Flying Zones -  Keep up the great work by staying within our designated flying areas. 

Fall Fun Fly – The Fall Fun Fly went well despite some higher than average wind and the cooler 
temperatures. Everyone had a good time. Updated a few pics of the event on the Web Site in the Photo's
Section. 

FRIA – (FAA-Recognized Identification Area)  Our Application 2023-CBO-01639-FRIA - Exeter RC 
Eagles #483 has been approved. A link for this approval is in the Events section of our Web Site if you 
would like to view it.   
 
Thoughts on this Season – We haven't really had many complaints and it looks like it's been a good 
season. Looking forwards to the next one.

Members Section of our Web Site – If you still haven't gotten the Log In information please Email me 
at RobertWingert2002@yahoo.com and I'll get that information to you.  
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Flying Instructors – If you would like to participate in teaching new fliers please let us know. There are 
potential fliers out there that could really benefit from it. 

Sincerely, 
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary


